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Freedom of Information request reference number: 6712.1 
 
Date of response: 18/08/2022 
 
Request: 
 
How many LFB staff involved in PFI contracts have taken leave for stress-related illnesses since January 
2021? 

 

Response: 
 
Due to the small number of individuals caught as part of these returns, we feel providing a specific number 
could lead to individuals being identified which would constitute a breach of data protection principles.  
 
Furthermore, due to the subject matter concerned, any identification has the potential to cause significant 
distress to the individuals as a result.  
 
We therefore consider this information exempt from disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act via 
Section 40: Personal Information. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information about 
this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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